
Chestnuts Primary  
Newsletter 

4th November 2016 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Please remember that school will be closed on Friday 18th November for a training day. Please 
also have a look at our fantastic Christmas menu and if you would like to come and join us for 
dinner please fill in the reply slip and return it to the school office as soon as possible. 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Cal Shaw  
(Head Teacher) 

www.chestnutsprimary.com 

Founder Member of the Green Lanes Co-Operative Trust (www.greenlanescooperativetrust.com) 

Parent’s Coffee Morning 
for Inclusion Week 

PLAY FOR ALL  
 

Inclusive play means making sure that all 
children have equal opportunities to play 
and that no children are being excluded on 
account of things such as their gender, 
race, religion or disability. 
 
Come along and find out about : 
· What children get from play 
· Why play needs to be inclusive 
· Discussion about gendered toys/

parents attitude to play 
· An introduction to developmental 

movement play with ideas for activities 
you can try at home 

 
Date : Tuesday 8th November 2016 
Time : 9.10am to 12.00 Midday  
Place : Parents Room. 
 Delivered By : Kate Bell (Family 
support worker from Markfield 
Community Centre, Haringey.) 
 

There will be an opportunity to ask 
questions and to meet other Parents. 

Come along and meet  
La Toya Henry  

(Family Support Worker from 
Family Action) 

 

Date : Thursday 10th November 2016 
Time : 9.10am to 12.00 Midday  
Place : Parents Room 
  
Confidential advice and support is  
available on : 
· Children’s behaviour 
· Housing 
· Training courses and how to get 

back to work 

Inclusion Week 
“To Celebrate differences 

and to be yourself” 
 
Inclusion week starts on Monday 
7th November and we will be  
looking at: 
* Celebrating different families 
* Gender stereotyping 
* Homophobic language 
The children will be looking at 
equality and respect for each other. 

http://www.chestnutsprimary.com
http://www.greenlanescooperativetrust.com)

